Wokingham Choral Society concert

On Saturday I attended the Wokingham Choral Society’s concert in the newly
refurbished All Saints Church.

The Society put on an excellent programme of Opera arias and well known songs
from musicals. It was a most enjoyable entertainment. I would like to thank
all involved. The Church offers a great space for events with its new floor
and extra door out onto the Churchyard.
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